Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: Bryan <bryan.grummer@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 10:12 AM

To: COB_Response

Subject: Comments for upcoming Board meetings
Hello,

| read an article that LA County has allowed swimming pools to open in multi resident housing and pools in a
homeowners association to open also. Can Orange County consider the same action? And also allow private swim/water
polo clubs to reopen?

Thank you,

Jamie Grummer
Irvine resident

Sent from my iPhone



